International Brotherhood of Magicians
"RING NO. SIX

Delaware Valley Conjurers Club

-,

APRIL 1991

ice is hereby given that the next stated meeting of the Delaware
Valley Conjurers Club will be held on Monday, April 8, 1991 at 7:30 post
meridiem. This is going to be Video Night - not watching one, but making
one. As you may recall from last month's newsletter, we plan on making a
videotape of DVCC members performing for the camera and sending the tape to
our Secretary Emeritus, Joe Van Hart. Producing chores will be done by that
video mogul, Marc "Cecil B." DeSouza. Even if you don't want to perform, at
least come out so you can say "Hi" to Joe via the magic of videotape.

I was taken to task on the last newsletter in that I said to contact me
at a couple of phone numbers but did not identify who I am, and in a prior
newsletter said to mail a check to Bob Jensen but did not give an address.
I incorrectly assumed that everyone who gets these missives cherishes them
and saves them for posterity. To correct this oversight, the newsletter
will from now on carry my name, address, and phone number at the bottom of
the page. This way, if you need to contact me, you needn't go scurrying
around looking for the annual mailing list, which, by the way, usually goes
out with the April mailing, but since there are still those among you who
haven't paid your measly ten dollars for dues, will be delayed until May.

Magic News'n'Notes (courtesy of Stan Allen's INSIDE MAGIC) - David
Copperfield XIII will be televised on CBS at 8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April
9th...Magicians Doug & Linda Malloy are appearing in the "Razzle Dazzle"
show at the Valley Forge Sheraton through June.

Those of you waiting to learn the names of the winners of our recent
competitions will have to wait just a bit longer. Prez Mark is just back
from his visit to the Cameroons (where, by the way, he was made a minor
deity after showing the natives a few tricks) and hasn't tabulated the
results yet. Not that that is a difficult task, but he doesn't have the
scoring sheets - we think Treasurer Bob has them. In any event, the winners
should be announced Monday night (secret note to Bob - bring the sheets and
a calculator).

"OREO - Unlock the Magic" is a new promotion looking for performers. The
local audition is this Monday at the Holiday Inn at 13th & Walnut, center
city Philadelphia, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Walk in or call (201) 338-0700 to
reserve a spot. I understand that this is an 8 week gig to perform in
supermarkets and act as an Oreo spokesperson for $125 a day. The audition
will consist of performing some tricks of your own, plus some specific Oreo
tricks. What do you think - Cookies Across and Miser's Oreo Dream?

Next Month: May.
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